
Packington Men's Group PMG
Our December 2012 
PMG Musical Party 
Evening gave 16 
members  a fine 
insight into the sheer 
fun of the Accordion, 
a highly versatile 
instrument which was 
demonstrated really 
nicely by a star 
accordionist,  
Heather Hawthorn, 
whose "Heather 
Mixture" shows are 

very popular in the East Midlands. As well as listening to the music, we took 
the chance to join in with many well-known tunes; the mixture of untutored 
bass and tenor voices with professional Accordion playing was quite special!

Our 2013 PMG programme starts at the Memorial Hall Meeting Room at 
7:15pm on Thursday 10th January 2013. After an aperitif of Sherry or fruit 
juice, our PMG evening talk entitled "Odds and Ends" is given by well-
known Ashby Auctioneer and Valuer, Mr Chris Yeomans. As you can 
imagine, many amusing and even amazing incidents have taken place in his 
career, and we are to hear of them from this distinctive and popular speaker.  
NOTE that PMG 2013 annual subscriptions are now due - amazing value at 
£1 per meeting, payable annually in advance.  Please arrange to 
pay your £12 to our Treasurer Wally Instrall on 416786.    

Date for your Diary Thursday 14 February 2013 at 7:15pm - 
Evening Talk on "Advanced Driving" - Neil Snow of ROADaR

Read more about PMG at the front of this Parish News; or on the  
"Men's Group" page at the village website "packington  dot info".
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